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 28th Feb 2024 

Waheguru Ji Ka Khalsa, Waheguru Ji Ki Fateh 

Dear Sadh Sangat Ji, 

 

Gurdwara Staff - update   

 

1. Giani Prabhjot Singh joined Gurdwara Sahib on 4 Feb as Tabla Vachak in place of Giani Bhupinder 

Singh.  

2. Giani Gopal Singh, who has served Gurdwara Sahib since Sep 2010, will be retiring on 29 Feb 2024. 

A farewell function was held for him on 25 Feb 2024 and he given a gratuity for his long service.  

The Management Committee places on record our sincere appreciation for his long years of 

service and wishes him the very best in his future endeavours.  

3. Giani Jagdeep Singh will be joining Gurdwara Sahib on 29 Feb 2024 as a replacement for Giani 

Gopal Singh. 

 

Dry Provision Donations to GSY 

4. Management Committee of Gurdwara sahib Yishun humbly thanks all donors who have been 

actively donating dry rations every month. May the blessing of Waheguru ji on them and their 

wishes fulfilled. 

Conduct of Programmes 

5. All programs continue to be booked by the Sangat/individuals and conducted smoothly. Gurdwara 

Sahib continues to provide langar to Willing Hearts every Monday under LOP project and to 

Ashram every Thursday. Istri Sat Sangh program is held on the last Thursday of every month while 

the Children’s program is held on the third Saturday of every month. The Manager can be 

contacted if any special programme needs to be arranged. 

Gurdwara Sahib New Email Address 

6. Some members have enquired regarding the email address of Gurdwara, which was changed 

recently. Please use the below address for communication with Gurdwara Sahib’s committee. 

               gurdwarasahibyishun601@gmail.com 

 

Programme for March 2024. 

7.  A copy of the programme for the month of March is attached. 

Yours In Sewa 

Sewadars 

Gurdwara Sahib Yishun 
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